
Announcements for Thursday, April 18, 2019 

 

 All Tri-M Music Honor Society members who ordered a Tee-shirt, please see Ms. 

Mattingly to pick it up.  Again, Tri-M shirts are in for all those who ordered them. 

 

 If you are interested in being an OFFICER for the Spanish Club for next school year, 

please come by Ms. Echt’s room and pick up an application ASAP. 

 

 Seniors, if you missed the cap and gown delivery days, see Mrs. Gregory in Office 123 

during lunch TODAY. 

 

 Juniors and Seniors who purchased prom tickets need to pick up their tickets during all 

lunches Monday through Thursday next week. You will need your student ID, school 

pay receipt (printed or screen shot), and approved guest form (if applicable) to pick up 

your tickets. Every student needs a hard copy of their ticket and student ID to be 

admitted into the dance, there will not be a will call at the event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


